Another beautiful day to work! On Thursday April 11, seven FOSM volunteers joined Jen Medina-Gray and Dorothy from SRD to complete the southern most end of the Lower Pines reroute. After completing that section they moved on to another reroute section more mid trail. The group worked through various vegetation zones - wooded areas to grassy areas. Work will continue on this trail. Cleared brush was used to obliterate the old “trail”- basically a rocky water drainage.

Volunteers today included Claudia Bergsohn, Luis Cuadros, Roland Strumpf, Jim Houle, Cleeve Sharp, Bill Perkins and Steve Roholt.

Photos by Claudia Bergsohn and Roland Strumpf
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The crew gets to work.
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Claudia and Jim check the reroute line.
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Jim and Luis smooth trail.
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Working through the grassy areas.
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Adding the finishing touches.
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